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  Upcoming Dates  
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Birthdays  

Happy birthday wishes are sent to the following 

students in September:   

Oakley 7th               Barrett 9th           Atreyu 12th  

Students of the Week  

Derek The Bear  

Congratulations to 

Xander for receiving 

Derek the Bear. We 

hope you both enjoy 

your time together.  

         September  

Thurs 12th:  Little Desert Athletics @ Stawell  

Fri 13th: Pyjama Day (gold coin)  

Tues 17th: Board Meeting  

Thurs 19th: School Concert  

Fri 20th: Last Term 3 

October  

Mon 7th: Term 4 starts  

Tues 15th: ALWS Day 

Thurs 17th: Nhill Show (no school)  

Fri 25th:  Grandparentõs Day 

      World Teacherõs Day 

Assembly Dates  

(after Friday Chapel in the 

morning)  

20th Sept - General  

November  

Wed 13th: BMX Incursion  

Fri 15th: Colour Run (tbc)  

Tues 19th: Board Meeting  

Chapel Dates  Fridays 9am  

13th Sept - Year 2  

20th Sept - Pastor Carl (tbc)  

 

December  

Wed 4th: Year 6 Graduation Dinner                         

            @Little Desert Lodge  

Thurs 12th:Last Day of Term 4  (3.15pm)  

Fri 13th:  Staff PD Day  

Congratulations to the following students who were 

presented with Student of the Week awards at assembly 

today:  

F/1: Amber                Year 2: Jackson & Charlotte  

Year 3/4: Helena      Year 5/6: Sophie  



From the Principal  
Teacher Aide Appreciation Week  

This week we have acknowledged our wonderful Integration Aides, Ms Rutherford and 

Miss McLean, and also our dynamic 

Office Administrator Mrs Fisher.  We are 

thankful for the love and support they 

share with the students.  

Three Way Conversations  

Thank you to those who attended the 

Three Way Conversations earlier this 

week, and to those who have 

rescheduled.  The feedback from the 

students about Three Way 

Conversations is always interesting, 

with most commenting they enjoy the 

opportunity to share their learning and 

goals with parents.  

Building update  

Several items from the old school building including blinds, whiteboards, carpet tiles or 

roll of carpet, air conditioners and more, are available at various prices to interested 

people.  Look out for some of these items on Facebook marketplace or you may 

enquire at the school.  The old building will be removed during the holidays.  

Once the building has been removed, there will be a large open space. We are 

exploring the possibility of a single classroom building being placed in this space, and 

also to create a purposeful and attractive area which will include shades, outdoor 

furniture, garden beds, paths, outdoor learning spaces and so on.  A committee, 

consisting of parents, staff and students, will be formed for this project.  

The named pavers, a P&F initiative, will be placed near the front entrance of the 

school.   

Year 2 sleepover  

It sounds like the Year 2õs had an exciting sleepover at the school last night. Thank you 

to Miss Schultz and Miss McLean for sleeping over (did you get much sleep?), and well 

done to the brave Year 2 students.  

Little Desert Athletics in Stawell  

We wish our athletic representatives all the best for the next level of athletic competition 

to be held in Stawell next Thursday.  

Hats 

With Spring now here, and the UV ratings rising, we need to again wear our hats in line 

with our SunSmart Policy.   Can all hats please be returned to school if they were 

returned home? Hats are to be named and in good condition.  

Every blessing for your week,   

Damon Prenzler  



F/1  Class Learning Subtraction with Game Play  


